Grass Roots Construction project

Subject: Grass Roots Construction project

From: Sean Toomey <warnerfirecl@gmail.com>

Date: 6/29/2020, 9:48 PM

To: Ben Frost <benjamindfrost@gmail.com>, landuse@warner.nh.us

Ben,
| have reviewed the June 2020 submittals for the proposed office and shop building project.

At this time | do not have sufficient information to verify fire department access and water supply
in accordance with the State Fire Code.

| am happy to discuss this further with the applicant if they want to reach out.

Thank you,
Sean

Sean P. Toomey

Fire Chief

Warner Fire Rescue
PO Box 64

Warner, NH 03278
Cell: (603) 493-9578
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Re: Grass Roots Construction project

Subject: Re: Grass Roots Construction project
From: Ben Frost <benjamindfrost@gmail.com>
Date: 6/30/2020, 6:57 AM

To: Sean Toomey <warnerfirecl@gmail.com>
CC: Landuse <landuse@warner.nh.us>

Thanks, Sean. We'll instruct the applicant to communicate with the Fire Department on this.
Ben

On Mon, Jun 29, 2020 at 9:48 PM Sean Toomey <warnerfirecl @gmail.com> wrote:
: Ben,

1 have reviewed the June 2020 submittals for the proposed office and shop building project.

At this time | do not have sufficient information to verify fire department access and water
- supply in accordance with the State Fire Code.

lam happy to discuss this further with the applicant if they want to reach out.

- Thank you,
~ Sean

~ Sean P. Toomey
Fire Chief
- Warner Fire Rescue
- PO Box 64
Warner, NH 03278
- Cell: (603) 493-9578
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